
Celebration of Bird Week-2020 

Students of Zoology department have participated in the Bird Week programme “Pakshi 

Saptah” organized by Forest department in collaboration with Maharashtra Pakshimitra 

and Nisargakatta from 5 Nov to 12 Nov 2020. 

 

 



 

 

 

                        

                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 



BIRD WEEK 2020 Report 

The Department of Zoology has jointly organized BIRD WEEK 2020 celebration with  

Maharashtra Pakshi Mitra, Nisargkatta Akola & Shankarlal Khandelwal College Akola. The 

main objective behind this Programme was to make young ornithologists in our Society. The 

staff of Zoology Department also awared the students about type of birds and their role in our 

ecosystem. Basic knowledge about bird’s conservation is needed in day to day life and given the 

information about the Bird conservation and its significance in the society. A total 10 no. of 

students including girls and boys and staff members of the college get benefited by this activity. 

The programme was inaugurated at the hands of Shri Dhiraj Madne RFO forest department 

Patur, Mr. Amol Sawant from Nisargakatta on 6/11/2020. 

Later on the birds nest provided by Nisargkatta were fixed by the students in different location of  

the campus. 
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